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Townsend, Erle

From: Hinkel, Bill

Sent: Tuesday, December 26, 2023 8:40 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments; Cayting, Lynne A

Subject: FW: BEP question/comment

See comment below on 127-A. 

 

Thanks, 

Bill 

 

William F. Hinkel 

Executive Analyst 

Board of Environmental Protection 

17 State House Station 

Augusta, Maine  04333-0017 

(207) 314-1458 

bill.hinkel@maine.gov 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: franicshill555666@gmail.com <franicshill555666@gmail.com>  

Sent: Thursday, December 21, 2023 3:50 PM 

To: Hinkel, Bill <Bill.Hinkel@maine.gov> 

Cc: Burke, Ruth A <Ruth.A.Burke@maine.gov> 

Subject: BEP question/comment 

 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

To: BEP 

From: Francis Hill 

Email: franicshill555666@gmail.com 

Other contact info: 

 

Question or Comment 

 

I am a citizen of this state and I am proud to say that, I am also all about choice and not being 

told what I can and cannot do. Electric cars are not going to save our environment show me a 

electrical system that can support this transition and I will gladly give it serious consideration. 
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 I would first mandate where our power comes from to save the environment. You can start 

with all natural gas and petroleum fired plants before you make the EV's a mandate. 


